
To go further than we thought possible 
To run faster than we hoped  

To reach higher than we dreamed 
To be the best that we can be 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17th July 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
This year has definitely been one that none of us will ever forget.  I want to thank you all for your continued support, cooperation 
and generosity during 2019/20, a year which brought unimaginable challenges never before experienced. I want to sincerely thank 
and congratulate you all on the fantastic job you have done with home-schooling our pupils and for looking after their physical and 
mental well-being during these difficult months.  We really are Team Moorside. 
 
Whilst we are certainly humbled by what you have done at home to support our pupils, we look forward to being together again in 
September 2020. 
 
Have a fantastic, restful and safe summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Mr S Lawler-Smith 
Head Teacher 
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